
From: Debbie Burton <djeburton@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 4:16 PM 
To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 
Cc: Councillor, Karen Rea - Markham <krea@markham.ca>; thebrowns65@gmail.com 
Subject: Opposition to the Proposed Infill Bylaws 
 

For over 40 years, we have lived and enjoyed our home in the "older Markham 
neighbourhood".  My husband and I are concerned and opposed to the proposed infill bylaws 
that will see larger houses on larger lots than the current bylaws allow and the CofA approve. 
 
Please, do not not make such drastic changes.  This will destroy the integrity of the older 
neighbourhoods and existing homes that we so admire. 
 
Thank You 
 
Bill & Debbie Burton 
Parkway Avenue, Markham 
 
 
 
--  
Have a Great Day...Deb :) 

"I can be changed by what happens to me. But I refuse to be reduced by it" (Maya Angelou) 
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